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14/06/2023  15:38:302023/0692/P OBJ Elodie Peiron I have looked at the planning permission proposal for 13 Belsize Crescent, and although this is a beautiful 

project, I would like to object to the excavation plan to do a deep basement for the following reason: 

- the street is uphill with soft ground, we can already see that houses are moving between summer and winter, 

so it is very much likely that such deep excavation will aggravate the issue and there is risk for neighbouring 

houses to move and crack 

- risk of flooding, we have seen in July 2021 that there was additional flooding in west London because of 

super basement which reduces water absorption in the soil ¿ we should not set a precedent and increase the 

flooding risk in our area

- The road is very narrow and there is concern of street blockage due to big lorries needed for such work.

- Also, this will create massive dust (my kid has allergy, so this is an additional issue for me)

Thanks a lot for considering my concerns.
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